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Rest in the Lord, and wait patiently for him, fret not thyself because of him who
rospereth in his way . . .

— Psalms 37:7
GRADUATES:
Please check the bulletin board in Bronson Hall for name and place listing on the Graduation 
Roster. If you desire changes they must be registered with Mrs. Thompson no later than 
Friday, May 9- Data appearing was picked up from graduation applications.
OREGON STUDENTS:
All Oregon students are invited to have lunch with Oregon District D-CAP, Rev. Ormel Chapin 
at 12:30 p.m., Thursday, May 15• The place will be in the Northwest Room of the Dining Hall. 
Look for the Oregon District table penant.
EARLY REGISTRATION:
Students planning to return next fall may sign up for early in-line registration appointments 
in the Registrar's Office May 1—10. Reservations will be given in the order in which 
students sign up. After May 10 a general registration will be scheduled in one of the 
chapel services in preparation for next fall.
COMMUNITY SERVICE:
We will be going to visit at Bellevue Interlake Manor Convalescent Home on Friday at 2:30 
from Perks Hall and will be back by 5=00. Thank you for your concern.
INVITE MOTHERS TO CHURCH:
The church service groups will be going to Kenmore Assembly this Saturday for a day of 

Witnessing. We will leave Perks Hall at 9:30 a.m. and plan to return by *+:30 p.m. Please 
_ come and join us!
ATTENTION, GRADUATES! The Graduation Announcements are here. We have a few 'extras' for 
anyone that may need them.
WEDDING SPECIAL:
All wedding supplies will be on special - 30 % off during the two weeks of May 12-23. Save 
money by buying through the bookstore.
Also, come in and see our MOTHER'S DAY display - cards, decoupage, books.
SOCCER CLINIC:
There will be a Soccer Clinic this Friday afternoon at 3:00 p.m. and on Saturday, beginning 
at 10:30 a.m. and going into the afternoon. The Clinic will be conducted by Mark Anderson 
who has had experience with European clinics and one other player. Students are asked to 
wear sweats over their playing gear. Fundamentals will be stressed with one afternoon 
chalk-talk. Please sign up in the dorms on the bulletin board or with Mr. Kinney in the 
Gym by Thursday.
INTRAMURAL GOLF :
Students who have been playing golf must turn in their best l8 holes by Monday to Coach 
Kinney to be eligible to play in the golf tournament the weekend of May 16-17.
VARSITY BASKETBALL BANQUET:
The annual varsity and junior varsity Basketball Banquet will be held this Saturday night, 
May 10, at 6:00 p.m. in the faculty dining area of the Cafeteria. This is for all varsity 

^ and iimior varsity basketball members and their dates.
ATTENTION, TIME CHANGE FOR BERKLEY STREET THEATER:
It v/ill be Monday night at 8:00 p.m. instead of 7 ;00 p.m., May 12. There will be two 30- 
minute plays. "The Great Divorce" by C. S. Lewis and "Registration" in the Learning Center.
INTRAMURAL TENNIS:
The following matches are scheduled for the week beginning Msy 9 (Friday) and ending May 15 
(Thursday). Irving draws a bye. Kinney vs. Lazzuri, Carpenter vs. Samuelu, McGregor vs. 
winner of Hindman-Lemley match, Smith vs. Chulik, Pratt vs. winner of Flatau-Keller match, 
and Montague vs. Heugel. Turn scores into Coach Kinney as soon as possible.
RED PERMITS:
Men students with red permit parking numbers are asked to use their own spaces please!
ALL SCHOOL PICNIC:
The All-School Picnic is Wednesday, May l*f at Woodland Park. Softball games will begin at 
9:00 a.m. in the lower park. Lunch will be at 12:30.
CHAPEL SCHEDULE:
Monday, May 12 - Rev. Leo Schlegal 
Tuesday, May 13 - ASB 
Wednesday., Fay 1* Picnic

Thursday, May 15 - Dr. Aasen 
Friday, May l6 - WOM


